
Useful Telephone Numbers: 
Parish Scretary: Elizabeth Hughes    07484 234092 
Parish Safeguarding Officer: Clare Pullon                                   01446 773251 
Parish SVP: Judy Browning                                                            01446 773389 
Baptism Catechesis & Children’s Catechesis                    07855 867261  
Hospital admittance please contact the Chaplains: 
Princess of Wales Hospital: Fr. Tim McGrath VF                       01656 652034 
Llandough Hospital, Penarth: Canon J.Boardman                029 2070 8247 
Deanery Clergy: 
Fr. Tim McGrath VF. (Bridgend)                             01656 652034 
Fr. Edmund Neizer (Maesteg)                01656 733282 
EWTN  (Eternal Word Catholic Television): 586 on your Sky remote 

A Parish in the Archdiocese of Cardiff Diocese Registered Charity No:1177272 
A bequest left in a will is a good way to support your Parish: “Let the good you do live after you”. 

Newsletter Items: please email the Parish Office or hand to Fr. Mark by Wednesday 11am 

TOTAL COLLECTIONS 
Week ending 31st July 

THANK YOU! 

Gift Aid envelopes Ã145.00 

Loose 
 
TOTAL 

Ã269.65 
 

Ã414.65 

 
 

 
 
 

LOTTO bonus ball winner:  30/07/22: No.  12  Doug Rowles £29.50 

FROM THE ARCHDIOCESE 
The DIOCESAN EVANGELISATION COMMISSION has planned a Mission from the 8th -
10th August 2022 in Cardiff. Full details on the Parish website.   
 
HOLY HOUR OF PRAYER WITH OUR SEMINARIANS will take place on Wednesday, 
10th August  from 7pm to 8pm, at the Aquinas Hall (behind the Catholic University  
Chaplaincy, 62 Park Place, Cardiff.) The annual Holy Hour for Vocations to the Priesthood and 
Religious Life has been restored following its absence for the last two years. Fr. Nicholas  
Williams, the Archdiocesan Vocations Director, encourages all those who can to attend this 
hour of prayer as a support for the Archdiocesan seminarian and those who are in the process 
of discernment of vocations at this time.  
 
ANNUAL PILGRIMAGE - ST JOHN KEMBLE: takes place on Sunday 21st August. 
Please see the poster on the noticeboards for further information. 
 
COMMUNITY FORMATION PROJECT: One of the partnerships which the Centre for the 
Art of Dying Well has established is with the St Vincent de Paul Society to train their members 
to become end of life companions for hospital, hospice, care home and parish settings (and 
there is an associated practitioners conference, evaluation and academic papers which sit along-
side the training programme).  The SVP is putting on a series of online taster sessions for  
parishioners who are thinking of getting involved in their local community and as you can see, 
one of those taster sessions is in end of life companionship. 
Do you feel called to reach out to people in need in your community? 
For nearly two centuries the St Vincent de Paul Society (SVP) has been seeking and finding 
those in need and responding in love. Today, the SVP in England and Wales represents almost 
10,000 members across around 1,000 groups. It is rare for one corner of the SVP to encounter a 
need which has not also been seen and responded to by our members. 
Join the movement 
This autumn, you can take part in a range of free online taster sessions, including: ‘community 
formation’, ‘support with fuel poverty’, ‘end of life companionship’, ’offender care’, ‘care for 
young families’, and ‘support for refugees and migrants’. 
To discover more: www.svp.org.uk/discover or email your interest to discover@svp.org.uk 
If you are aware of a need, please contact us at request@svp.org.uk 
 

 
 

Llantwit Major & Cowbridge  
ONE PARISH, TWO CHURCHES, ONE FAMILY IN CHRIST  

  
Parish Priest: Rev. Fr. Mark J. Rowles 

The Presbytery, Ham Lane East,  
Llantwit Major. CF61 1TQ.  

Tel No. 01446 792381   
Parish Secretary: Elizabeth Hughes 07484 234092  

Email:    llantwit@rcadc.org 
Website: www.westvalecatholics.org.uk 

Our Lady & St. Illtyd with St. Cadoc Parish  

PARISH FACEBOOK ID West Vale Catholics 

Saturday 6th August 
Vigil Mass of Sunday  
 

5.00pm Cowbridge Mass: Ann Francis RIP                        (SVP) 

Sunday 7th August 
19th in Ordinary Time  
 

9.00am Llantwit Major Mass: Missa Pro Populo 

Tuesday 9th August 
St Teresa Benedicta of 
the Cross 
 

10.00am  Cowbridge Mass: Thanksgiving for  
            the Marriage of John & Imogen 
                                                          (M&DP) 

Wednesday 10th August 
St Larence. Deacon 
 

10.00am Llantwit Major Mass: Nora & Patrick John Snow RIP 
                                                                (MS)  

Thursday 11th August 
St Clare, Virgin 
 

10.00am  Cowbridge Mass: Dina Richards RIP                      (MH) 

Friday 12th August 
 
 

12 Noon Llantwit Major Mass: Donor’s Intention           (Archdiocese) 

Saturday 13th August 
Our Lady’s Saturday 
 
Vigil Mass of Sunday  

10.00am  Llantwit Major 
 
 
5.00pm Cowbridge 

Mass: Donor’s Intention           (Archdiocese) 
 
 
Mass: Missa Pro Populo 

Sunday 14th August 
Assumption of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary 
 

9.00am Llantwit Major Mass: Emilia Rowles RIP      (Fr.M & Doug) 

19th Sunday in Ordinary Time (C)                                               7th August 2022                                  

“You too must stand ready.”  

SECOND COLLECTION: TODAY to help with our Levy payment to the Archdiocese.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
THE VIGIL LAMPS WILL BURN FOR:-  
Our Lady & St Illtyd  Our Lady:  Thanksgiving (JS) 
   Sacred Heart:   
St. Cadoc   Our Lady:  Felicity Special Intention 

   Sacred Heart:  Elizabeth Special Intention 
 

 
MASS INTENTIONS: There is space during the week for your Mass Intentions. Please be  
advised there are no available dates for a Sunday Vigil or Sunday Morning Masses until the end of  
November. Apologies for any disappointment this may cause. If you require a specific date, it is 
advisable to do so at least three months in advance. If it is not possible to accommodate your  
request the intention will be said on the next available date. Thank you.   

Entrance Antiphon:  Look to your covenant, O Lord,  
   and forget not the life of your poor one forever.  
   Arise, O God, and defend your cause,  
   and forget not the cries of those who seek you.  
 
Response to the Psalm:  Happy are the people the Lord has chosen as his own 
 
Gospel Acclamation:  Alleluia, alleluia! 
   Blessed are you, Father, Lord of heaven and earth, 
   for revealing the mysteries of the kingdom to mere children. Alleluia. 

Please pray for the following who request your prayers: 
 
Yvonne Harris, Maria Morgan, Elizabeth, Thea Boyd, Marianne Davey, Anne Hogg,  
Joan Whitton, Ian Beverley, Nick McKenna, Nicole Price, Sue Stanton,  
Shirley Garmston, Roseina Bruen, Pat Ryan, Eleanor MacNamara, Leah Dobson 

 
MAY THEY BE TOUCHED BY GOD’S HEALING HAND. 

THE SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION (CONFESSION)  
Our Lady & St Illtyd SATURDAY   12 Noon - 1.00pm 
St Cadoc      SATURDAY                      4.15pm - 4.45pm 

 
The HOLY ROSARY will be prayed for Peace in Ukraine and throughout the world 

Our Lady & St. Illtyd SATURDAY  10.30am (after Mass) 
St Cadoc      SATURDAY                     4.40pm 
Our Lady & St Illtyd SUNDAY                    8.40am 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
WHAT’S ON IN THE PARISH? 

PARISH PRAYER GROUP: THURSDAY from 2.45pm to 4.00pm in the Parish Centre. 
Please join us to pray the Divine Mercy, Rosary & intercessory prayers.    
 
The Parish SVP will meet on FRIDAY 12th August at 10am in the Parish Centre. 

 
 

FUNDRAISING  
OLD & FOREIGN COINS/NOTES: Paul Lindsay has offered to oversee this fundraising  
initiative whereby he sends your old/foreign coins/notes to a company in Ipswich, to be counted 
and converted into pounds, the balance is then transferred into the Parish account. You may 
bring your coins/notes to Mass and leave them in the box for Paul to collect. Thank you! 
 
LOTTO BONUS BALL (49’er): it is time to renew your membership for the year 2022/23. 
Thank you to everyone who supported during 2021/22! However your support is very much 
needed again this year as this and the 100 Club are our only source of “extra” income at present.  
There are a few spaces needing filling for it to remain successful, please consider becoming a 
member by contacting Margaret Hughes 07510 518791. If you are an existing member and DO 
NOT wish to renew, please advise asap. To be included in the first draw of 2022/23; £13, £26 or 
£52 payable by cash, cheque or STO must be received before 18th September. Please contact 
Margaret to discuss payment options.  
 

 
PARISH FINANCE MATTERS  

GIFT-AID DONOR LETTERS have been received from the Archdiocese for the financial 
year 21/22; if you require a copy for tax purposes, please contact Elizabeth who will assist you. 
 
FIVE REASONS TO SET UP A STANDING ORDER  
Standing Orders are accurate, Covid safe and secure  

¶ They avoid a last minute scramble for cash before Mass and saves your parish time and 
resources.  

¶ Standing Orders have lower cost and lower risks.  

¶ Standing Orders allow you to donate if you are unable to attend Mass in your church.  

¶ Your contribution can be given on the day of your choice; you choose the amount and 
frequency.  

Please contact Elizabeth should you wish to receive more information  
 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
FOODBANK There are donation boxes now in both of our churches. The need is great and will 
only get greater as the autumn and winter approaches. 
AUGUST SHOPPING LIST:  
Tinned meat, rice, UHT fruit juice, pasta bake sauces, tinned spaghetti, macaroni cheese, 
ravioli, custard, tinned tomatoes, conditioner. 
Bless you for caring and sharing. Ewa Thomas 
 

 
THE GOD WHO SPEAKS TEAM  

August Psalm Project for you to enjoy can be found on the Parish website “Around & About”. 


